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Hi, my name is Cindy McLeran, and I'm a landlord in Malheur County, and I urge you to vote
no on HB 2004-A. As a small business owner in Malheur County, this bill will hurt small
landlords. Please don't punish us for Portland's problems by making a bill that will hurt the
entire state.

Thank you,

Cindy McLeran
cmcleran@hotmail.com
541-212-7871
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